
 

 
   

 

 

 

 

Recent events in Australia portrayed young people from African 

background as violent. 

 

WHAT DO YOUNG PEOPLE HAVE TO SAY? 

This Life Foundation invites you to the African youth forum happening at The New City of 

CANTERBURY BANKSTOWN. This is an opportunity for you to voice your opinion in regards to 

violence in our communities and to share opportunities available to you. Come share your 

challenges, your strength, voice your needs and the support you need to be able to live a productive 

and fulfilling life in Australia.  

We have very limited places, and registration is based on First Come, First Served only. 

REGISTRATION 

Please email Angela or Mercy on email: info@thislifefoundation.org /Mobile: 0450512560, Stacey on 

email:annastacia.wainaina@make-ithappen.org/0432518233 to register before 20th June 2016 

 

REFUGEE WEEK 
 

AFRICAN YOUTH FORUM 2016 
 

 

I am really 

struggling 

with … 

This event is organised by This Life Foundation and funded by The New City Canterbury Bankstown 

  

Date: Sat, 25th June 2016 

Venue: Lakemba Senior 

Citizens Centre, 

Location 

Corner of the Boulevarde & 

Croydon Street, Lakemba 

NSW 2195 

 


